
Randwick Primary School: 
Resilience, Passion, Success

NEWSLETTER 22nd September 2023

Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 

commencing 2nd October 
are made by midnight on 

the 26th September.

Dear Parents/carers

It has been another busy week at Randwick Primary School this week. 

So much lovely work going on, with display boards and topic books 

starting to fill up. Please remember that you can come and celebrate 

with the children at our Celebration Worship each Friday at 2.40pm at 

the church.

Attached to this newsletter this week, is a date planner for the school 

year.  We have put as much information as possible regarding dates for 

upcoming events, however these may change or be added to every 

term.  So please keep an eye out for any amended versions that we 

send out.  Please note all events are on the school calendar that you 

can access on the homepage of the website.

As always, if you have any questions or suggestions please catch me at 

the end of the day or email me directly at head@randwick.gloucs.sch.uk

Thank you for your continued support

Kathryn Wilson

Randwick C of E Primary 

School

Reception Intake September 

2024

OPEN MORNINGS

Come along for a tour and a talk 

from the Headteacher

Monday 9th October

9.45am start  - 10.30am

Tuesday 24th October 

9.15am start  - 10.00am

Top Doodle Class: 

Buzzards

Top Doodler: 
Elijah Wilson

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 

We have received a letter from the DfE regarding school 
attendance. With winter fast approaching, please follow 
this link for advice about whether your child can attend 
school or not

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-
school/

mailto:head@randwick.gloucs.sch.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

25th September Owls attend 8.35am – 3.10pm

Cross Country Club – Mrs Chastney

finishes at 4.15pm

Construction Club – Miss Aldous  

finishes at 4.15pm

Tuesday

26th September Owls attend 8.35am – 3.10pm

Piano Lessons

Please book school lunches for week 

commencing 2nd October by 

midnight Tuesday 26th September

KS2 Football Club – Mr Gibbs finishes 

at 4.15pm

Wednesday

27th September 

Owls attend 8.35am – 3.10pm

Guitar Lessons

Forest School Sessions Start

AM: Owls and Year 6

PM: Buzzards

Can we please ask that the children 

wear the following for Forest School:  

Navy joggers, normal school t shirt 

and school jumper with an 

appropriate coat, shoes/trainers and 

wellies in a bag.

Forest School After School Club 

Pre booked sessions – please book 

directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsfor

estschool

Thursday 

28th September 

Owls attending 8.35am – 1.30pm 

including lunch

Singing Club – Miss Newbould

finishes at 4.15pm

Young Voices Club – Mrs Wilson/Mrs

Donaldson finishes at 4.15pm

Friday

29th September 

Owls attending 8.35am – 1.30pm 

including lunch

PE sessions for Buzzards, Kestrels and 

Hawks

Please can the children wear PE kit to 

school

2.40pm Celebration Worship- Church

All welcome

WEEKLY BULLETIN

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool


WEEKLY AWARDS

Rosie – for being an active member of our class 
and asking relative questions and remembering 
our sticky knowledge

Amelia – for your continued hard work in all areas 
of the curriculum – you are a role model

Elsie – for your continued contributions to our 
class discussions and your insightful questions

Holly -for an incredible attitude to her learning.

Tyler – for his enthusiasm and positivity in Tag 

rugby

Bella- for being so respectful of the views of 
others in PSHE

Rupert – for being so attentive in Maths – keep 
up the good work

Olive – for having a super growth mindset in her 
maths



OTHER NEWS

Library Volunteers Needed

With a couple of our library volunteers having come to the 

end of their time with Randwick School last summer, the 

school library needs some extra help.

We are looking for some regular volunteers, able to help on a 

weekly, or at least twice monthly basis on Thursday and/or 

Friday afternoons.

The library volunteers help facilitate our children to access 

the library and choose their own books.

If you are interested please contact the school office if you 

can help or would like to know more.

Many thanks,

The Library Team

Longfield Community Hospice

Run the Rainbow is our largest event and 
a perfect day out for all the family. It 
consists of a 5k course through powdered 
paint, bubbles, foam, inflatables and even 
planes! With a ticket for 4 people 
(whether that’s 4 adults, 4 children or any 
combination) at just £40 – it’s a great day 
out. The event village and course is 
alongside an active runway, so spectators 
are also welcome to come along, watch 
the planes, enjoy some food and cheer 
on our participants.

Plus as a thank-you we are offering 
anyone who books because of your 
school an addition 10% off with the code 
SCHOOL10

Longfield Community Hospice relies on 
the local community for 85% of it’s 
income so we can continue providing care 
and support to those living locally with a 
life-limiting condition and their families.

Tickets can be purchased 
at https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/run-the-
rainbow-2023-tickets-
549374553077?aff=oddtdtcreator

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/run-the-rainbow-2023-tickets-549374553077?aff=oddtdtcreator

